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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

We have had another wonderful five day week at St. 
Charles School! Thank you for your dedication and 
commitment to our school. 
 

As you listen to the Gospel story this Sunday about the 
laborers in the vineyard, we may not understand how 
this can happen--that the laborers who arrived late to 
work received the same amount of wages as the 
laborers who arrived early.  We judge with limited 
understanding, but God judges with infinite knowledge. 
We ought to rejoice that God’s infinite compassion and 
forgiveness can offer us the eternal reward promised for 
a life well-lived instead of fretting that someone else may 
not have merited the same benefit. (taken from Living 
With Christ, September 2020, p. 140) 
 

Thank you for your generous support of the Bishop’s 
Emergency Relief Fund for our Charity Day.  
 

News for you: 
 

 We continue on with the MAPS testing program. 
The site has been very overwhelmed, and there 
have been glitches, but we are moving forward. 
Please remind your children that this is not a 
test to “race” through. We want to see their full 
potential.  

 It is not too early to start thinking about the 
change in dress code beginning 
October 1. For boys, that means black or gray 
pants that are not cargo style or skinny leg style. 
Girls in kindergarten through fourth grade are to 
wear jumpers with either gray, black, burgundy 
or white leggings or gray, black, burgundy or 
white knee socks. Please see the dress code on 
the website under FAQ’s if you have additional 
questions.  

 We continue to collect donations for a farewell 
gift for Father Bauer. Please send your gift in by 
September 24. Thank you. 

 As the days get cooler, be sure to send your 
children to school with a jacket for recess and 
sometimes a sweater for the classroom.  

 

Blessings for a great week ahead. 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

SEPTEMBER 
22 Pizza 
22 First Day of Fall!  
25 Pizza 
28 Movie Day with Popcorn from the PTO 
29 Pizza 
OCTOBER 
12 Columbus Day 
12 Charity Day 
15 & 16 No School - Professional Development 
19 Virtus Training for parents & volunteers 
21 Picture Day 
24 Cozy Fall Day with donuts and a craft from the PTO 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Silence of the heart. This is what 
will allow you to hear God 

everywhere:  in the closing of a 
door, in the person who needs you, 
in the birds that sing, in the flowers. 

Saint Teresa of Kolkata 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Scrip 
 

Scrip is available for purchase in the 
school office.  

What is Scrip? You simply use a gift 
card to pay for your purchases, and a 
percentage is returned to the school 

and your account to use for tuition next 
year. You can contact Jen Saur at  

(616) 232-5293 or 
adamandjensaur@yahoo.com, 

and Jen can get you signed up to do 
Scrip online! 

www.shopwithscrip.com 

 
 

 

Candy Bar Sale Update! 
 

Thanks for the wonderful support we have 
had with the candy sale! 

   
We still have 16 families who still need to 
turn in their candy money.  Please do so 

as soon as possible!  
 

Thank you!!! 

 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, September 19, 5:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, September 20, 8:00 AM (SM)  
 
Sunday, September 20, 9:00 AM (SC) 
 
Sunday, September 20, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
 
September        21 9:00 AM (SC) 
September        22 6:30 PM (SJ) 
September        23 8:00 AM (SC) K, 5-8 attend 
September           24 9:00 AM (SJ) 
September        25 1:00 PM (SC)  1-4 attend 
  

Please come and join us. And don’t forget to 

sign up for weekend Masses.  Look for the link 

of the parish website. 

 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Warrior 52 drawing 
this week was:  
Kathy Fuhrman 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

 

Virtue Corner 

 

The virtue for this week is 

responsibility.  

mailto:adamandjensaur@yahoo.com
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/

